
Apply for an 
Addiction Counseling 

Fellowship
Are you a current counseling student committed to 
providing addiction counseling services to underserved and 
underrepresented communities? You may be eligible for one of 
40 master’s-level addiction counseling fellowships through the 
NBCC Minority Fellowship Program (MFP).

Application
deadline is

Dec. 31, 2022.

Each $15,000 fellowship includes a sustainability package with access 
to mentors, professional resources, and much more. 

Applicants must be a U.S. citizen or 
have permanent resident status. 

Applicants must not already possess a 
master’s degree in a behavioral health field.

Applicants must not receive any other federal 
program training funds (except for federal  
loans or work-study programs).

Basic Eligibility

The MFP is made possible by a grant from the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) and is administered by the NBCC Foundation 
in collaboration with NAADAC, the Association for Addiction Professionals.
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For more detailed eligibility information or to apply, visit nbccf.org/programs/scholarships.
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